BATHURST PARK AND RECREATION TRUST

EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE TRUST - 5th July 2021 - 22

Minutes of the Meeting held via Zoom on Monday 5th July 2021 at 6.30 pm.

Present: Trustees R Kemsley (Chairman), J Carr, A Harley, C Harris, R

Holmes, S Holmes, W Leach, P Macklin, T Saunders, S Stockham, S

Thomas-Brown, E Taylor and C Vaughan

In Attendance: Mr S Holley – Trust Secretary

Mr Matt Fellows - CEO, Gloucestershire Army Cadet Force

1. APOLOGIES

None

2. **DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST**

None

3. **ELECTION OF VICE-CHAIR**

The meeting closed at 6.45 pm.

Trustee Kemsley Proposed from the Chair that Trustee T Saunders be elected as Vice-Chair of the Trust. Vote CARRIED.

4. REQUEST FOR 'BEATING RETREAT' EVENT TO BE HELD AT THE PARK
Mr Matt Fellows, CEO of the Gloucestershire Army Cadet Force, spoke in support
of his request that a 'Beating Retreat' military ceremony be held on the evening of
Thursday 29th July. Mr Fellows replied to a number of questions and undertook to

liaise with the Trust Secretary on further details such as the provision of toilets, parking and invitations. The request was unanimously APPROVED.

Chair	Date	